
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Road   †   Laverstock   †   Salisbury   †   SP1 1QY 

Telephone: (01722) 335380     Email: admin@sjcs.org.uk 

Website: www.sjcs.org.uk 

 
Monday 17th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Ex-Pupils 
 
Presentation Evening, Year 11 Cohort 2022 
 
We are holding our presentation evening on Wednesday 23rd November at 6pm in school. This 
evening will be informal with GCSE certificates and other certification / awards being distributed. 
Coursework will also be available for collection and there will be the annual award of trophies to our 
former pupils.  
 
We invite you to join us for refreshments in the canteen from 5:30pm. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to attend with your child. This is a very special occasion; it is to 
celebrate the success of our pupils and a tribute to all the hard work of staff and pupils alike during 
their time at St Joseph’s. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below or email exams66731@sjcs.org.uk to confirm you and your 
child’s attendance/non-attendance to our presentation evening by 16th November 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ridley 
Headteacher 
 
"----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Presentation Evening – Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
Name of Pupil: ………………….…………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………. 
 
Number in Party: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
GCSE Art Coursework Collection (if applicable): Yes / No 
 
I will / will not (circle as appropriate) be able to attend the Presentation Evening on Wednesday 23rd 
November 


